
Sedibeng TVET College's establishment of a Student Representative Council (SRC) is 

a commendable effort to promote student governance and representation, as mandated 

by Section 14 of the Continuing Education and Training (CET) Act 16 of 2006, as 

amended. This initiative demonstrates the college's commitment to empowering 

students and fostering a democratic and inclusive learning environment. 

 

The SRC plays a vital role in representing the interests and concerns of the student 

body, providing a platform for students to voice their opinions and participate in 

decision-making processes that affect their academic and campus life. By having a 

formalized structure for student representation, Sedibeng TVET College ensures that 

students are actively engaged in shaping their educational experience and contributing 

to the college's growth and development. 

 

Furthermore, the presence of class representatives at each campus is an excellent way 

to ensure that students' voices are heard at the grassroots level. These representatives 

effectively communicate the concerns and needs of their peers to the SRC, which then 

addresses these issues and works towards finding solutions.  

 

The SRC and class representatives also facilitate communication between students and 

staff, helping to resolve issues and improve the overall quality of education and campus 

life. By fostering a culture of student participation and representation, Sedibeng TVET 

College is well-positioned to create a positive and supportive learning environment that 

prepares students for success in their academic and professional pursuits. 

 

If you have any further questions or would like more information on Sedibeng TVET 

College's Student Governance services, please do not hesitate to consult the Office of 

Student Support Services (SSS) on campus. 
 


